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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Thursday,	October	20	
Picture	Re-Take	Day!	

	
PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	

	
Monday,	October	24	
Skate	Night	@	5:30	PM	

	
Monday,	October	24-	
Thursday,	October	27	

Red	Ribbon	Week	&	Scholastic	
Book	Fair	

	
Wednesday,	October	26	&	
Thursday,	October	27	

Parent-Teacher	Conferences	
	

Thursday,	November	3	
Grandparents’	&	Retired	Friends’	

Day	from	9:00-11:00	AM	
	

11:30	AM	Dismissal	
	

PTO	School	Dance	–		
A	possible	date	change	is	being	

discussed…more	to	come	
	

Friday,	November	4	
No	School	

	
Sunday,	November	6	

Daylight	Saving	Time	Ends	
	
	

Box Top Classroom Competition 
We’re in the final stretch of our annual Fall Box Top Classroom 
Competition.  All Box Tops are due on Friday, October 21.  
Please use the collection sheets when submitting your box 
tops.  Collection sheets are available on our website or school 
office.   
 

Barrow Brings it, again! 
	

Congratulations Mrs. Barrow!  Mrs. Barrow’s Action for Healthy 
Kids grant proposal was accepted. Mrs. Barrow continues to 
promote active recess for all of our students.  Funds received from 
this $1,000 grant will be used to increase physical activity and 
educate students on healthy food choices.  Mrs. Barrow will 
provide more opportunities for students to participate in activity at 
recess with the purchase of a variety of outdoor games.  She will 
also provide opportunities for taste tests of healthy food options 
throughout the school year.  We look forward to the continued 
support of our families and staff to promote healthy kids at Spring 
Road School.	

Chucks	Friday	Project	
Winter	Clothing	Drive	

	

The	 5th	 grade	 students	 in	 Mrs.	 Jones’	 classroom	 want	 to	 invite	 all	
families	to	a	movie	night	at	our	school	on	Friday,	October	21	at	5:30	
PM	to	watch	Zootopia.	All	are	welcome	to	wear	pajamas	and	slippers	
as	well	as	bring	a	pillow	and	blanket	for	this	event.		NO	food	or	drink.	
Parents	must	be	present.	
	

The	 students	 of	 5J	 are	 hosting	 this	 movie	 as	 part	 of	 a	 community	
service	 project.	 	 This	 is	 a	 free	 event	 however	 donations	 of	 winter	
clothing	are	greatly	appreciated.			

	


